
From: Toastmasters Club 1109991 on behalf of Admin <server@toastmastersclubs.org> 
Date: June 1, 2024 at 17:49:47 EDT 
To: alanshaner1@gmail.com 
Subject: Please confirm you are *not* a Member of Club 1109991 now 

Hello, 
 
A "Not a Member" link was clicked in an email to request that Alan Shaner, DTM, PID be 
moved to Former Member status in the website for club 1109991, VINEYARD 
TOASTMASTERS. 
 
If you clicked that link, then please also click the following link to confirm that your status 
should really be changed to Former Member status in the website: 
https://1109991.toastmastersclubs.org/?action=NotAMemberNow&mid=00059794&_=d1
St&confirmed=Y 
 
If you did not click that link, then please just ignore or delete this email.   
(You may also want to discuss disabling the "Not a Member" links with your club website 
admin or discourage your members from forwarding emails.)  
 
Note that this only affects your status in the club 1109991 website.  It does *not* affect 
your status with Toastmasters International--that is separate and different. 
 
 
We apologize for requiring this extra step--it has become necessary due to problems 
caused by people clicking the "Not a Member" link in emails forwarded to them (not 
originally sent to them). 
 
Thank you for all that you have accomplished in Toastmasters and all that you have 
contributed to your club! 
 
The FreeToastHost Administration Team 
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